
Maiden Holdings, Ltd. to Report Third Quarter 2018 Results on Thursday, November 8, 2018

October 26, 2018

PEMBROKE, Bermuda, Oct. 26, 2018 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Maiden Holdings, Ltd. ("Maiden") (NASDAQ:MHLD) is scheduled to report third
quarter 2018 financial results on Thursday, November 8, 2018 after the close of the financial markets.  Maiden’s press release and financial
information will be available in the Investor Relations section of the Company’s website at http://www.maiden.bm. 

About Maiden Holdings, Ltd.
Maiden Holdings, Ltd. is a Bermuda-based holding company formed in 2007.  The Company’s subsidiaries are each A- rated (excellent) by A.M. Best. 
As of June 30, 2018, Maiden had $6.7 billion in assets and shareholders' equity of $1.1 billion.

CONTACT:
Bill Horning, Senior Vice President, Investor Relations
Maiden Holdings, Ltd.
Phone: 856.359.2532
E-mail: bhorning@maiden.bm
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